
 

 
 

   
   

 

 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: March 15, 2022 11:07 AM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Save the Date: Northwest Regional Planning Discussion on April 25 

This email is to provide you with a quick update on the Northwest regional electricity planning initiative and to 
make you aware that the IESO will be hosting a webinar on April 25 at 10:00 a.m. to further engage with you. 

The IESO and members of the Technical Working Group have continued work to finalize demand forecast 
scenarios and identify areas of future needs for this planning region. This work has taken into account the 
comments and feedback we heard during our engagement discussions last November. On April 25, the 
webinar will provide attendees with an overview of needs in the Northwest region and seek your early input to 
inform any options that may be considered. 

Registration for the webinar is now available, and materials will be provided in advance. (Note: Upon 
registration, you will receive an email confirmation containing a calendar invitation with meeting details. 
Please save this invitation to your calendar to ensure you have access to the details for the 
event.) In the meantime, visit the Northwest Regional Planning engagement webpage for information about 
this planning initiative and all the engagement activities to date. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Harrison 
IESO Community Engagement & Customer Outreach 
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https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/vVrVfPJjxUOPS9OOpFit2A,k47Sq8ADP0exsNGpjL7KZw,W8KSxEv0Y0W_ZmhmgIhGAg,KEP_oUfUAkepbE9M05qu-Q,nU69ey1LfEishrlPBJ9VlQ,_GLc9XIFOUawJF4VM8lp_Q?mode=read&tenantId=7cd55abd-63f2-43c5-8f4b-d38ea458add8
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Northwest-Ontario

